
Submitter: James Anderson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Labor and Business 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB916 

Union members going on strike should be paid by their unions, not by Oregon 

taxpayers. Who dreams up this nonsense?? Tax burdens in Oregon are too onerous 

as it is. Let's legislate tax cuts and government downsizing. Thanks, Jim Anderson. 

PS Make Oregon more  livable and tax friendly 


